
Green Top School
Middlebrook Lane, Thorne, Doncaster DN8 5LB

01405 813181
office@greentopschool.org
greentopschool.co.uk

Head of School: Kelly Overson

Dear Parent / Carer

Please find the dates we have so far for the first half of our summer term.

Date Event Phase/Class
involved

Details

WC 24.04.2023

24.04.2023 Coffee morning ALL Parents Join us in the hall for a coffee and a
catch up 8:30 - 9:30!

WC 01.05.2023

01.05.2023 Bank Holiday ALL School is closed for May bank holiday

02.05.2023 Y5 Family Learning Y5 parents Join us for our summer family
learning event. 2pm-3pm. Additional
information to follow.

04.05.2023 KS1 Family Learning Y1/Y2 parent Join us for our summer family
learning event. 2pm-3pm. Additional
information to follow.

05.05.2023 Green Top’s Coronation
Celebration

ALL children Children are invited to attend school
wearing red, white and blue!

Michael is planning a special lunch.

WC 08.05.2023

08.05.2023 Bank Holiday ALL School is closed for the Coronation
bank holiday

09.05.2023 Y6 SATs week begins Y6 We wish you all lots of luck! Stay
calm and remember to just try your
best!

10.05.2023 Y3/4 offsite fieldwork Y3/4 Please see letters and additional
information emailed.

WC 15.05.2023

15.05.2023 Y2 SATs week Y2 Y2 will begin their SATs tests - good
luck and remember to just try your
best!



15.05.2023 Coffee morning ALL Parents Join us in the hall for a coffee and a
catch up 8:30 - 9:30!

17.05.2023 Y3/4 Family Learning Y3/4 parents Join us for our summer family
learning event. 9:15 - 10:15. Additional
information to follow.

18.05.2023 Y6 Bingo Night ALL Y6 are hosting a BINGO night to raise
funds for their leavers hoodies and
celebration. Please see the blog post
for additional information including
how to purchase your ticket!

WC 22.05.2023

22.05.2023 Y2 SATs week Y2 Y2 will begin their SATs tests - good
luck and remember to just try your
best!

22.05.2023 Coffee morning ALL Parents Join us in the hall for a coffee and a
catch up 8:30 - 9:30!

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are always happy to
hear from you.

Kind regards

Mrs Kelly Overson


